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Dated

To - prospective Medical Students and Parents from Sri Lanka and Republic of

Maldives

NOTICE TO T PUBLIC

Education establishment "Vitebsk State Order of People's Friendship Medical

University" (VSMU) would like to draw the attention of prospective students and their

parents that VSMU has no current contract with the company ANC Education-PATHE

Study Medicine/ANC Future Centre Medical Placements and can't be responsible for the

information posted on the official website of the company

( ' 
) as well as the

information spread in advertisements, exhibitions etc.

VSMU pay the public's attention that we are not relevant to pre-medical program

conducted by the mentioned organization.

VSMU would like to iirforms the public to refer the official website www.vsmu.by

under column "Official representatives" https://www.vsmu.by/en/fpig-en-

when selecting your agent to apply to our esteemed university.

For further clarifications students and parents are requested to contact the

Department of International Affairs of VSMU: tel.+3752l2601449'

email: interdep.vitmed@gmail.com.
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